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Parent-Teacher Meeting was organized in Hindu Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Jind on 

9th April, 2025. Parents of first and second-year graduates B. A., B. Com.,               

B. Phy. Sc, B. C. A., Bachelor of Arts with Major in Mathematics students reached 

the college. Parents of the students interacted with the teachers according to the 

subjects of the students and got information about their children. Parents of the 

students also gave some of their suggestions during the meeting. The Principal of 

the college Dr. Poonam Mor ji while addressing the parents said that your 

daughters are our daughters, whose responsibility of care and educational 

development is on our shoulders. Students spend their time in college after family, 

so our efforts are always to connect the lives of the students with sanskars and 

moral values. Apart from this, the responsibility of their good education is also 

ours. If the parents also contribute in this and visit the college from time to time 

to know about their children’s activities, it will boost the morale of them and at 

the same time they will be able to balance themselves from the atmosphere of 

materialism. Thereafter, program coordinator Dr. Keauty welcomed all the 

parents. Co-coordinator of the program Dr. Sushma Garg ji thanked everyone. 

Other members of PTM committee, Mrs. Ranjana Garg, Mrs. Shivani and Mrs. 

Kirti also handled all the arrangements very well. Thus, this work of PTM was 

completed successfully. 
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